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The New Mexico Ornithological Society (NMOS) will hold its 50

th
 Annual Meeting on Saturday, 31 March 

2012 at the Best Western Rio Grande Inn, located just north of the “Old Town” historic district of Albuquerque.  

This meeting will include an NMOS business meeting, celebration of our 50
th

 Anniversary, an NMOS general 

science session, and an evening banquet.  The keynote banquet speaker will be Dave Krueper, President of 

NMOS, who will speak about the past 50 years, present, and future of the New Mexico Ornithological Society.    

 

Further details on the meeting, including the Call for Abstracts and Registration information, will be posted on 

the NMOS website (http://www.nmbirds.org) as they become available.  
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